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From: John Gordon [gordonjohn@mac.com]
Sent: 19 October 2012 17:07
To: Planning
Subject: Tree from 29-30 Lyndhurst Road fallen into 22 Wedderburn Road Garden/Patio

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Red

Categories: Green Category

Hello Stacey,

As per our telephone conversation approximately 20 minutes ago please find enclosed herewith this e-mail pictures of my garden before and after a tree from 29-30 Lyndhurst Road feel into my garden approximately 1 hour ago. As you can see my garden and patio have now been completely taken up by this tree and I am unable to enter into my garden because of it.

As this is a conservation area and all the trees have preservation orders please could someone look into this matter as soon as possible as I have already spoken with the site manager (details below) regarding this matter and he will be speaking with the owners of 29-30 Lyndhurst Road to begin removal of the tree once Camden Council's planning team have inspected the area and give the go ahead for the tree's removal.

Thank you for your help with this matter.

Kind regards,

J Gordon (077799 26058)

Site Manager: Mike Kenna 29-30 Lyndhurst Road, Hampstead, London NW3 5PB

0207 435 3478

07794 676 737
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Garden now (I can't go into the garden as it is completely blocked by this tree)
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